
【Emperor’s Birthday Reception】 

 

On February 23rd, Embassy of Japan held a reception marking the 63rd Birthday of His 

Majesty Emperor Naruhito. Ambassador OYA expressed his sincere appreciation for 

honourable ministers and all the distinguished guests who joined this auspicious 

occasion. He also highlighted that this year marks the eve of the 60th anniversary of the 

establishment of the Japan-Malawi diplomatic relations as well as the Embassy’s 15th 

anniversary. Japan remains committed to enhance cooperation and further strengthen 

the Japan-Malawi bond. 

 

 


